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Product Discontinuation Notice
NB2600R NetBox Wireless Router

Key Dates
■ LTB 31-Oct-2013
■ LTS 31-Jan-2014
■ ESR 31-Jan-2016
  

Effective July 31, 2012, NetModule is discontinuing NB2600R.

 

This product will be replaced by NB3700 which features significant
improvements in design, thereby providing a better price/performance ratio
and quality. As part of NetModule's product discontinuation policy, this
notice is being issued to assist our valued customer in system integration.

 

Affected Products
■ NB2600R NetBox Wireless Router, all variants

 

Key Dates
■ Last Time Buy (LTB): October 31, 2013
■ Last Time Shipment (LTS): January 31, 2014
■ End of Support and Repair (ESR) January 31, 2016

 

Recommended Replacements

The product will be replaced by NB3700 which features additional flexibility
and functionality. Please check the product pages at www.netmodule.com
for more information.
■ NB2600R-U-G => NB3700-U-G
■ NB2600R-UW-G => NB3700-UW-G

 

Warranty Information

The warranty remains in effect for all products affected by this
discontinuation notice. If replacement is required as part of warranty
coverage, the affected units will be replaced with currently supported
models free of charge. The original warranty end date will apply to the new
replacement unit in this case.

 

Additional Information

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your
NetModule Router sales representative.


